
Good morning, today is Monday, March 5th  
 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 
We will have a GIVE meeting today at lunch.  
 
Do you want to make a difference in your school? Do you love technology? Join the Student 
Tech Summit on March 7th from 5:30-7:30 at the district Community Resource Center. Share 
your perspective about learning in a digital world and give feedback about potential student 
devices. Did we mention free pizza? See the flier in the library for more information.  
 
Can you believe author Brandon Mull is coming to Gateway? Stop by the library to pick up an order form 
if you would like to buy an autographed copy of any of his award winning books like Fablehaven or Five 
Kingdoms.  
 

Attention 6th – 8th grade girls:  You are invited to come to the Inspire STEM festival for hands-
on, brain-teasing science fun, exploration, and inspiration.  On Saturday, March 24th, Mrs. 
Sowa, Mrs. Werder, and Ms. Vantuyl will be taking a group of 40 girls to U-Dub Bothell to 
experience interactive exhibits, workshops, and talks from former NASA astronauts. It is on a 
Saturday, but lunch is included! If you are interested, pick up a permission form from the front 
office.  We only have space for 40 students and students will be chosen on a first come first 
serve basis, so turn in your forms to Mrs. Lambert as soon as possible.  The deadline for 
permission forms are due by March 9.  
 
March Madness is here! Stop by the library to pick up a bracket! Guess which of the 16 titles 
will win each match up, and predict the book that will be voted Gateway’s favorite.  Bracket 
predictions aren’t due until March 16th, so take time to read the books, look at reviews, and 
check them out to see which are the best.  Remember, you are trying to predict which books 
will be voted as everyone’s favorite.  
 
We are so proud of our Gateway community! You have already brought in over $3,000 for Heifer 
International!  Incredible! And remember, our school donation will be matched and doubled, so our 
impact is at $6,000! We will take any last minute donations you have today and tomorrow.  Thank you 
so much for your generosity!  
 
Remember, Gateway, guard your character.  
 


